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I am highly in favor of the voters being able to re-examine Oregon’s mail in voting 

law. I personally feel that under the current system that my vote may not count. When 

I do not get to personally submit my ballot to be entered into the computer or enter 

my choice through a voting machine that records that I have indeed voted and for 

whom, I don’t know if it has even been looked at. Under the current system, all I can 

know is whether my ballot has been received. I find it troubling as a person who has 

in the past voted across party lines, that in way too many years Oregon has not had 

an adequate representation of Republicans in our legislature, nor in top leadership. 

This has resulted in a far left agenda being pushed in our state that does not reflect 

the typical Oregon family. I feel, with the tampering that has been discovered in many 

of the states experiencing the same phenomena as Oregon, that to make sure there 

is complete transparency we as the people need to be allowed to take another look at 

a law that was passed by voters to determine if we as citizens feel the same now as 

we did when the bill was originally passed. I for one don’t,  and would like to see the 

law changed.   


